
Letter:  Heavenly  makes  an
impact at Bread & Broth
To the community,

After serving beef and salmon burgers with all of the fixings
at Bread & Broth’s Aug. 11 dinner, several members of Heavenly
Mountain Resort’s sponsor volunteer crew joined B&B’s dinner
guests to enjoy the evening’s meal and engage in some lively
conversation.

“The dinner guests were thankful, very happy with the meal;
and shared some great stories about Heavenly and Tahoe with
us,” said Jesse Plate.

Feeding the needy of our community is the goal of Bread &
Broth,  but  also  providing  a  safe  place  to  socialize  and
experience a positive sense of community is a wonderful bonus
of the evening meals. Helping to make B&B’s guests enjoy the
evening was the marketing team from Heavenly which included
Aly Borawski, marketing research; Nate Gardner, videographer;
Jesse Plate, marketing coordinator; Arnaud Robin, partnership
sales manager; and Sally Gunter, communications manager.

“We’re all very happy to be able to support Bread & Broth.
It’s  important  to  volunteer  and  stay  involved  with  the
community. Giving back keeps you very grateful for what you
have,” was the consensus of the Heavenly marketing team.

B&B  is  very  grateful  for  the  active  involvement  of
Heavenly/Vail and their enthusiastic employees in our efforts
to feed the needy.

For more B&B information, go online.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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